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Emily Lorenz ¢ Superintendent of Schools
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

February 19, 2024

To All vendors: Addendum #1
RFP

Calallen High School & Calallen Middle School Security Fencing & Access Control Gates

Using the Request for Proposals (RFP) method of procurement, Calallen Independent School
District (the District) is soliciting proposals from qualified contractors for the construction of
security fencing and access control gates at designated campuses in accordance with the
terms, conditions, and specifications established within this Request for Proposals (RFP).

This addendum services as a notice of change in proposal submission of the RFP.

For the purposes of the proposal package, vendors can submit pricing for the replacement of
the estate fencing currently at the entrance to the baseball venue adjacent to Wildcat Drive.
An exhibit labeled as Alternate #1 has been provided for your review. Line posts will be
retained, and only the fence panels will be replaced. Proposed estate fencing must meet the
specifications currently established within the RFP. Please indicate your proposal for this
option as Alternate #1 within your completed Vendor Proposal Packet.

The District will accept mailed, hand delivered, or emailed responses to this RFP. Any
response submitted via email must include all of the elements of the completed REFP package.
The District will not accept faxed copies.

The due date and time of all Proposals is Thursday, 12:00 Noon (CST), March 7, 2024
at the District’s administrative offices located at 4205 Wildcat Dr., Corpus Christi,
Texas 78410.

Blair McDavid
Director of Operations
Calallen ISD



CALALLEN ISD
HIGH SCHOOL & MIDDLE SCHOOL SECURITY FENCING
&
ACCESS CONTROL GATES

ALTERNATE #1
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On your proposal, please indicate as Alternate #1 the replacement of approximately 54’ of
existing estate fencing at the baseball front entrance adjacent to Wildcat Dr. The contractor
may retain the existing line post and install the updated estate fencing detailed within the
specifications section of this documents. At this time, there are no plans to change the main
gate.



